
 

 

November 6, 2009 

 

Re: EA0708-007 Taltson Hydroelectric Expansion Program – Deze Energy Corporation 

 

To the distribution list: 

 

The Mackenzie Valley Review Board met to discuss the environmental assessment of Dezé Energy 

Corporation’s proposed Taltson Hydroelectric Expansion Project and they have set several key dates in 

upcoming months. The schedule over the next three months is as follows: 

 

November 30, 2009: Submission of any comments or results of meetings that the parties wish to 

advise the Review Board of regarding the Draft Environmental Monitoring Program provided by 

the developer 

 December 11, 2009: Final Technical Reports are due 

 December 15, 2009: Pre-Hearing Conference, all parties should attend 

 January 14-15, 2009: Public Hearing in Yellowknife, NT 

 

Please note that the Review Board considered the issue of where to hold the public hearing and determined 

that the most appropriate location would be Yellowknife and the hearing would last two days. If any party 

has concerns regarding the cost of attending a hearing in Yellowknife, please contact me and we can discuss 



 

these concerns further. Any other comments or concerns regarding these upcoming due dates and activities 

can also be addressed to me, either by email at ttestart@reviewboard.ca or by telephone at (867) 766-7066.  

Thank you for your continued participation in this environmental assessment.  

Regards, 

 

Tawanis Testart, EAO 


